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      Eagle Scout Project Completed 
 

  
My name is Justin Ehrenhofer, and I have been 

working with the NICC for a few months now as a 

service project to help this organization and to 

quantify my leadership skills in the pursuit of the 

Eagle rank in Boy Scouts. I have been involved in 

the scouting movement since first grade, and 

between then today, I have experienced some of the 

best that scouting has to offer. In 2010 I attended the 

Jamboree at Fort A.P. Hill in Virginia, and later I took 

two separate two-week expeditions to Philmont in 

New Mexico in which I backpacked sixty-five miles or more. With all these experiences under my 

belt, it seemed necessary to finish scouting before heading to college with my Eagle rank. 

 

I have enjoyed every moment of working on this 

project. With the help of many individuals and local 

businesses, I have raised enough money to purchase, 

sand, stain, assemble, and reinforce six brand new 

picnic tables with the help of a combined total of over 

80 hours of volunteer effort from my Troop. All donors 

will be receiving a thank you letter by mail with a few 

weeks. 

 
 

 
 
 
      Platinum Donors           Gold Donors         Silver Donors 

 
Carole & Chuck Miller           Peter & Jeanne Lehmann                         Albert & Carolyn Jourdan 
Diemer Plumbing & Excavating, LTD.         Bert & Judith Metz                                    Bernard DeVries 
            Antioch Flooring 

                     



ADOPT-A-HIGHWAY -  OCTOBER 4, 2014  

The weather did not cooperate with us this fall. It was a cold nasty, drizzly day. Two weeks prior to our 
scheduled highway pick-up, one of our members had a burst of energy and decided to pick up debris on both 
sides of Grass Lake Rd. Thank you Ellen Ipsen. 
 
TRAP SHOOT – NOVEMBER 2   

 
There’s going to be a trap shoot on Sunday, Nov. 2, from 10 am – 2 pm.  Bring your own gun and ammunition.  
No need to register in advance.  Children under 18 yrs. must be accompanied by a parent or guardian. 
 
 
BLACK FRIDAY 50/50 RAFFLE 
 
You might be a winner of our 50/50 Black Friday Raffle.  What a great way to have some extra cash for the 
holidays and to help our organization continue to maintain 62.5 acres of land.  Remember it’s tax deductible. 
Don’t forget to send in your raffle tickets before November 13.  
           
 
DERBY TIME 
 
Kind of hard to think about the four letter “S” (snow) word but it’s going to be here sooner than we think.  Our 
55th Ice Fishing Derby and Winter Festival is just 3 months away. We are in full swing canvasing businesses 
for donations for the auction and bucket raffles and soliciting for ads to put in our information booklet.  
 
 
 
DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
November 2     Trap Shoot                   10 a.m. to 2 p.m.   
November 10   General/Board Meeting      7 p.m.   Meeting held at the Antioch Library on Main St. 
December 8     General/Board Meeting      7 p.m.   Meeting held at the Antioch Library on Main St. 
 

      
           
       
 
 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING 

 

 


